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Ref. Proposed marina development near Claydon - ref 18/00904/F
 
Sender - Tim Cozze-Young
Address - Lavender House, Crossing Lane, Claydon, Oxon OX17 1EX
 
Dear Sir/Madam
 
I have seen the plans for the proposed marina development requested for ''Glebe Farm/land” near Claydon, and wish to register my opposition to the proposal for the following reasons:
 
1. Impacting conservation area near Claydon
 
2. The proposed development would be out of character with the surrounding area of Claydon
 
3. The proposed development would not be supported by the small lanes/road infrastructure around Claydon, with negative impact of additional traffic
 
Claydon is categorised as being of high landscape value, and the proposal only serves to negatively impact the immediate environment to the detriment of Claydon's community.
 
In addition, factors such as impact on public right of way, wildlife and the quiet of the canal area should be taken into consideration.
 
Please record my objection to this marina development proposal.
 
Regards
Tim Cozze-Young


